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Welcome Back! 
 
 

We are excitedly preparing for the start of what will surely be another great school year! 
 
A few important items to note:  
 

1. School starts on Tuesday, September 3rd from 11:00 am. Kindergarten students will be on a 
gradual entry schedule until September 12th. Kindergarten teachers will be contacting you to outline 
this schedule.  

 
2. Classroom assignments and staffing are still being determined, and you and your child will know 

about their classroom assignment on Tuesday, September 3rd. This assignment is tentative, and 
can change depending on enrollment/staffing changes.  
 

 
3. If your child might not attend the school this year, please let the school office or school board office 

know immediately.  
 
 
4. Please consider getting involved with our PAC! We are very blessed to have had a very strong 

PAC, and most of the executives will be stepping away from their positions. The PAC Annual 
General Meeting will be in October, so please consider attending the meeting and volunteering for 
one of the roles.  

 
 
If you have any questions, please consult our school website (https://no.schools.sd68.bc.ca/) or call our 
office at 250-245-3330.  
 
Thanks,  
John Cunnian 
Principal 
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